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TOWN OF WEST POINT 

 

Pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 19.84, the Town Board of the 

Town of West Point held a Special Town Board meeting on Friday, October 

16, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at the West Point Town Hall.  The meeting was posted 

in the three designated places in the town and on the Town’s website.   

  

The Town Board meeting was called to order by Ashley Nedeau-

Owen -Town Chairman - at 5:30 p.m.  The Town Board members present 

were:  Ashley Nedeau-Owen -Town Chairman, Renee Nair-1st Supervisor, 

Gordon Carncross-2nd Supervisor, Karmin Enge -3rd Supervisor, and David 

Lendved- 4th Supervisor. Also present was Taffy Buchanan-Town Clerk.  

 

The Town Board needs to take out a loan to pay for the Schoepp / 

Barta Road Reconstruction Project.  A motion was made by Renee Nair to 

approve and sign Resolution #10/16/2020 and to authorize Ashley Nedeau-

Owen, Lonna Zeman, and Taffy Buchanan to be signers on the loan, 2nd by 

Karmin Enge – motion carried unanimously.  Resolution #10/16/2020 is 

attached to the minutes.  

 

The Board discussed uses of the R2R Grant, the Town needs to pay 

for everything by November 6, 2020 and have it delivered by December 30, 

2020 to be reimbursed.  A motion was made by Gordon Carncross to 

approve the Integral Building Systems proposal for the A/V System with 8 

microphones and conference call equipment if they agree to installing it by 

December 30, 2020, 2nd by David Lendved – motion carried unanimously.   

A motion was made by Gordon Carncross to authorize Baybrookes Heating 

to come out and evaluate the air filtration at the Town Hall, 2nd by Karmin 

Enge – motion carried unanimously.  A motion was made by Renee Nair to 

replace the 11 caster chairs, 8 conference room chairs and about 50 banquet 

chairs which are cloth with leather or vinyl with a cost up to $5000.00, 2nd 

by David Lendved – motion carried unanimously. 

  

 The Board worked on the 2021 Budget to be presented to the Town 

Electors on November 12, 2020.   

 

A motion was made by Karmin Enge to adjourn the October 16, 2020 

Special Town Board meeting at 8:15 p.m., 2nd by Renee Nair – motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 
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Taffy Buchanan, Town Clerk 
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